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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” ~Isaiah 54:13 

Work Bee Thank You 

We had a great turnout of volunteers at our work 
bee on Sunday despite the rain. We thank you 
all from the bottom of our hearts for giving 
your time and energy to help spruce up our 
school. A lot of jobs were completed which 
have made a big difference for our staff and 
students. 

Thank You For Showing Your Gratitude 

Our teacher’s hearts have been overflowing with the kindness 
you have shown them this week. Thank you to those who 
extended your thanks to them during this Teacher Appreciation 
week.  

 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday—Cheese sandwiches 
w/ cukes & sunchips 

Tuesday—Soup flight 

Wednesday—Haystacks 
 
Thursday—Veggie loaf, mashed 
potatoes & corn 

On the 
Calendar 
May 19—Education Fair 
 
May 26—Memorial Day, NO 
SCHOOL 
 
June 5—Graduation 
 
June 6—Last Day of School 
 
July 18 & 22--Registration 

Office Contact Info 

P: 315.468.0117 

F: 315.487.1732 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

 
 

https://adventisteducation.org/
https://a.co/1khHtnt


 

School Spirit Days 

Let’s finish out the year with some fun! We 
have TWO school spirit days planned for the 
month of May. 

Students are invited to wear their favorite hat 
on Friday, May 16.  

On Friday, May 30, Mrs. Kaiser’s 
class is hosting a twin day as a 
celebration their class has 
earned. Students may choose a 
classmate, sibling, or peer to 
dress a-like with. 

Students participating in the school spirit days 
may also dress down in modest clothing that 
reflects Christian values. 

Registration 2025-26 School Year 

Registration for next school year will be by 
appointment only on Friday, July 18 and 
Tuesday, July 22. Please refer to the schedule 
here and let Mrs. Hayes know if you need to 
reschedule your appointment. It’s important to 
put this appointment on your calendar NOW 
and plan to be present as there is little flexibility 
for making up missed appointments. 
Punctuality is also of great 
importance as these 
will be full days with 
back to back 
meetings. Thank 
you for planning 
ahead. 

Memorial Day No School 

There will be no school on 
Monday, May 26 for the 
Memorial Day holiday. Enjoy 

the long weekend! 

 Education Fair 

Students in grades K-8 will travel out to Union 
Springs Academy on Monday, May 19 for 
Education Fair where they will present the 
projects they have been working on. We extend 
a hearty thank you to our drivers for helping 
out on this day. Permission slips will be going 
out soon and will need to be signed and 
returned in order for students to attend. 

IMPORTANT UPDATE: We have received 
word from the conference that LUNCH WILL 
BE PROVIDED to students 
attending Education Fair. 
Students in grades K-8 no 
longer need to bring a 
lunch from home, 
however Pre-K students 
will still need to provide their own 
lunch that day.  

Used Uniform Donations 

We are in need of gently used 
uniforms in sizes 10 and up for 
our uniform stash. If your child 
has outgrown their uniforms from 
this year and they are without 
stains or tears please consider 
donating them so another student 
can benefit from them. Thanks! 

End of the Year Happenings 

The last week of school is quickly approaching. 
Please keep in mind we will be scheduling an 
end of the year trip to Green Lakes State Park 
mid-week on a favorable weather day. Drivers 
are needed for this event. If you are interested 
in going and can help transport students, 
please let Mrs. Hayes know. 

Also, our Kindergarten and 8th grade 
graduation ceremonies will be held on 
Thursday, June 5 at 7 pm. All are invited to 
attend to 
celebrate our 
students’ 
achievements. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1-Qeuy0THXWQNqo_C_12L28nH3UggnacM6X7s0tYa6Uo/edit?usp=sharing


 

Pizza & Snacks For Sale 

The 8th grade class is selling snacks daily at 
lunch periods Monday – Thursday. They have 
pizza available on Fridays for $2/slice. 
Students must order AND pay for 
the pizza by Wednesday each 
week. The proceeds of these 
sales benefits their class trip 
and graduation expenses. 

Local, Organic Honey For Sale 

We have delicious, local honey 
available for sale. One-pound 
jars are $10 and two-pound jars 
are $19. Contact Mrs. Kaiser if 
you are interested in ordering. 

Cash, check, or PayPal. 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing any of the following 
symptoms: fever, cough, vomiting, diarrhea, 
rash, sore throat or pink eye. Children should 
remain home until their symptoms begin to 
resolve and they have been fever-free for 24 
hours. If coughing and/or sneezing persist, we 
ask that he/she wear a mask while at school. 
 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9 am the day of to inform 
us of the reason for the absence. Please refer 
to the school handbook for a list of excusable 
absences. Early pick-ups due to medical 
appointments may be arranged by calling the 
office no later than the morning of to notify of 
the time you will be picking up your child. 

 
 

Late Pick-Up Policy  

Parents who have not picked up their child(ren) 
by 3:20 pm M-Th or 12:05 pm on Friday will 
accrue late pick up fees at the rate of $1 per 
min, added to your monthly statement. If you 

are not able to pick your child 
up promptly at dismissal times, 
we encourage you to utilize the 

after-school care service.  

After-school Care 

After-school care is available for students who 
are not able to be picked up at the regularly 
scheduled dismissal times. A light snack is 
provided to students M-Th. Students who 
stay in after-school care on Fridays should 
bring a lunch from home. 

Hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30 pm, F noon-3:00 pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child ($1.25/quarter hour) paid 
in advance, CASH only. No exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be made 
the Friday prior to a student beginning after 
care. Unused funds will roll over. A minimum of 
$60/child must be kept in your account to allow 
your child to participate in after 
care services week-to-week. 
Accounts which dip into the 
negative AND accrue new 
charges will be billed at the 
late pick-up fee of $1/minute. 
 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


